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more evenly: a repository of
files and a database of records
that refer to the various
files. The ledger uses
blockchain technology with a
hash of each transaction in an
easily accessible database,
allowing anyone to look up the
history of a transaction
through the online ledger. Each
step of the process — from
producer to consumer — is
tracked and verified by the
entire community of
contributors. Everyone
contributes to the process of
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creating, verifying, and
distributing content, so the
entire community benefits from
the quality of the process. The
process works similarly to how
music files were distributed
through Napster, in that it
allows anyone to look at the
content but to access and
listen to it requires separate
payment or payment plans. The
Bitcoin ledger, however, is
updated every time a file is
downloaded, and the
decentralized network is
updated every time a file is
added. This is much different
than Napster, where people
would be able to download the
same file a number of times and
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still receive a small payment
for each download. A complete
ledger is run on a
decentralized network, and
every transaction is immutable.
If one person makes a mistake,
everyone can see it. It is like
the special case of Bitcoin
that not only is there a single
currency but also a single
internet of money. The
developers behind Peer to Peer
electronic cash think there’s a
huge value in a ledger that not
only stores the data about the
transaction and the original
file, but also that of
subsequent creators of copies.
They call it a “Proof of
creation”. The proof, at the
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end of the process, is the
network of accumulated
blockchains. The blockchains
that store the data surrounding
a given transaction are said to
be “committed”, making it easy
for anyone to review the
process to find out who created
the file and when. There’s no
central records keeper so
everyone can see the ledger at
a given time, but in a
decentralized system there is
no single point of compromise.
Peer to Peer electronic cash is
a technology being developed by
a number of groups, but most
recently the Bitcoin
Development group (see more
below for more on bitcoin
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development). Communities and
peer to peer electronic cash
The blockchains are held by a
distributed network of nodes.
Each node has a copy of the
blockchain, but a separate
copy. The nodes are held
together 3ef4e8ef8d
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